
                                                              Bulletin Announcements  
                                              February 13, 2022 

 
The Sanctuary flowers this day are given to the glory of God, in celebration of the marriage of 
Anne Louise Jones and Hunter Branstetter on Saturday, February 12, 2022.  Anne Louise is the 
daughter of Park Lake members, Nancy and Walk Jones.   

 
Child Care is available during the worship service. The nursery is located downstairs in the 
Sanctuary building for infants - age 3.  Please see an Usher for guidance.  Our nursery care 
giver is Barbara Boyce. 

 
Following the time on the steps, children are invited to pick up a lap desk from the west side of the chancel 
and go sit on the floor near their families.  This is PRAYground time.  They have coloring and activity pages, as 
well as other supplies, allowing them to continue exploring today's gospel message.  A PRAYground  “host 
teacher" will be available to help answer questions and provide needed supplies.  
 
The children’s bulletin is available from the ushers, on the Park Lake website at plpc.org and the Park Lake 
Up2Date weekly email. 

Annual Congregational Meeting, Sunday, February 20, 5:00 - 6:00 pm 
 
The Annual Congregational meeting will be held via Zoom, on Sunday, February 20,  
from 5:00 -6:00 pm. Join us as we share information on the life of Park Lake Presbyterian 
Church, hear updates from committees, elect Trustees, the Congregational Nominating 

Committee, and approve changes in the co-pastors terms of call.  
 A zoom link will be provided by email and in the worship bulletin announcements before the meeting.  If 
you are unable to participate via zoom, you can join the co-pastors in Struble Hall who will be on-line from 
that location.  

GayStraight@ Park Lake, will hold its monthly meeting on Thursday, February 17, 2022, at 
7:00 pm. We will gather via Zoom to convene treasured fellowship and topical discussions. 
For more information about this meeting and our group's mission and program, please 
contact Sue Thompson at sthomp0708@aol.com or Tony Boada Davila 
at luis.boadadavila@gmail.com.  

Page Turners Book Club, Thursday, February 24, 2022, 10:00 am, Koinonia room (downstairs, 
Sanctuary building) February's book:  The Girl with Seven Names:  A North Korean Defector’s Story, 
by Hyeonseo Lee.   Contact Anne Gardepe annegard64@gmail.com for meeting details. 

                                    

Saturday, February 26th 

9:00 a.m. - Noon  

Two Workshop Sessions (via Zoom) 

C.O.L.E.  is training for the officers and leaders in your church.  Don't miss this opportunity 

offered by the Central Florida Presbytery - Leadership Development Committee!  

 

To register online, go to:   www.cfpresbytery.org 

mailto:sthomp0708@aol.com
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Church Staff 
 

Co-pastors    Dr. Helen DeBevoise 
 Dr.  Dan DeBevoise  
Parish Associate  Dr. Linda Wright Simmons 
Organist, Director FAVO  Will Benton 
Choir Director  Robb Ross 
Child Care Center Director, Barbara Twachtman 
Financial Administrator  Linda Castle 
Church Secretary Carol Bookhardt 
Maintenance Keith Bridges 
Librarian  Alice Schmidt 
Nursery Staff Barbara Boyce 

 
Church Missionaries 

Madagascar                                     Dan and Elizabeth Turk 
Mozambique                                                                 Sebber Banda 
                                                                            Rev. Carlos Faquione  

Pledged Income  
Thru  12/31/21  

Non Pledged Income  
Thru  12/31/21 

Budget  $451,352 Budget  $45,834  

Actual  $451,834 Actual  $46,619 

Difference $482 Difference $785 
    

Park Lake Operating Budget Thru  12/31/21 

 Income Expenses Difference 

Budget $532,334 $536,819 ($4,485) 

Actual  $542,065   $533,335 $8,730 

Income does not include 2021 PPP loan 

 

Each 
Park Lake regularly takes up 

on Communion Sundays,  as a reminder that as we have been 

The Park Lake Middle and High School youth will once again participate in the Souper Bowl of 
Caring, with all collections to benefit the Washington Shores Presbyterian Church food Pantry. The Youth 
invite all to participate by bringing their non-perishable food items, personal hygiene items, and monetary 
donations to the Circle Drive after Worship on Sunday, February 13th. The Blessing Bags will be available 
at this event for all who need one to give to a neighbor in need.  Youth who are interested in participating 
should contact Meredith Hampton at youth@plpc.org (volunteer hours available) 

Park Lake Youth Upcoming Mission Projects 

SOUPer Bowl of Caring 
Sunday, February 13th, after worship, 11:30 am - 1:30 pm (circle drive) 

 FOOD COLLECTION  
for WASHINGTON SHORES PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH FOOD PANTRY 

 

(low stock items in bold) 

Hygiene items: 
Soap 
Deodorant  
Disposable razors 
Socks (especially women’s) 
Toilet paper 
Toothbrushes  
Toothpaste 
Dental floss 
Shampoo 
Sanitary supplies 
Women’s Incontinence items 

Food items: 
Rice 
Canned corn 
Crackers 
Peanut butter 
Jelly 
Food with pop tops 
Cereal 

       The next food collection days will be:     
  Sunday, February 13  

(Youth collecting for SOUPer Bowl of Caring) after worship          
 Tuesday, February 22 

     Please bring non-perishable donations to 
the circle drive at the West side entrance of the 

Sanctuary, off of Highland. Donations may also be 
dropped off on Sundays before or after worship, 

 in the West transept,  in the Sanctuary.   
  

Please pick up a blessing bag or two to give to 
those in need in our community. 
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